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Announcing Temporary Suspension of
Accepting Applications to the ITNJ

Following the recent constitutional review and associated process, wherein the ITNJ 
Trustees determined that the most impactful direction for the ITNJ to move in the near 
term is to focus on judicial commissions of inquiry rather than landmark cases with third
parties, and given that the ITNJ does not have sufficient resources to support multiple 
cases from multiple parties at the present time, the Trustees have determined to 
temporarily suspend the application process to the ITNJ in order that false expectations 
are not raised from the world at large, and in order that all ITNJ resources can be 
exclusively focused upon the ITNJ Judicial Commission of Inquiry into Child Sex 
Trafficking, which we are readying to launch.


